TO:

DATE:

MEMORANDUM

Randy Poe, Superintendent IS ¢
Bonnie Rickert, Chairperson
Board Members

December 3, 2015

Bid Award and Revised BG-1 for the Florence Site Expansion
Phase 1 Demolition BG#15-304

The bid opening for phase 1 of the Florence site expansion project
was open on December 2, 2015, There were three proposals with
AFM Demolition submitting the lowest bid of $8,747. AFM
Demeolition did not list a completion day or sign the bid, so we are
asking that Board waive these irregularities and the information
be completed before the end of the day on December 2, 2015.

The bid tabulation sheet and the revised BG-1 is attached for
your review,

I recommmend the board accept the proposal from AFM Demolition,
and the revised BG-1, as presented.

Eric McArtor
Chief Operating Officer/Deputy Superintendent




